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Thursday 1st April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year Five and Six Residential Opportunity September 2021 
 
Many thanks to those of you who responded to our consultation regarding a residential opportunity in September 2021 
for those children who are currently in Years Four and Five. 
 
From this consultation we believe we have around 90 children who would want to go so we are going to try and go 
ahead with the visit however as you will appreciate this will all depend on the COVID19 restrictions (if any) that are in 
place at the time of the visit. We would recommend that you manage your child’s expectations so they appreciate they 
may not be able to go if COVID restrictions are brought back in. 
 
Please find information below regarding the visit: 
 
Date:       Wednesday 8th September 2021- Friday 10th September 2021 (3 Days/2 Nights) 
Location:    Carlton Lodge Activity Centre, Near Thirsk 
Places Available:  67 Market Rasen   23 Nettleton 
Cost:       £165*  
*Please note that we have been told by our insurers that we will have no COVID19 cancellation coverage for this visit. 
We have been in communication with Carlton Lodge regarding the booking and have agreed with them we will only lose 
any money if the trip is cancelled within two weeks of the start date due to their unrecoverable staffing costs. We have 
been able to limit the maximum parents will lose in this circumstance to around £25.  Parents should bear this in mind 
when deciding whether to book. 
 
Payment: Payment will be made via Wise Pay. We need a £25 deposit to secure your child’s place by the 23rd April 2021.  
Our consultation showed that the majority of parents were able to pay by the end of the school year (21st July 2021) 
however should you need to pay later than this please don’t worry and contact the school to discuss. If you feel your 
child may not be able to attend due to the cost please get in touch with us and we will do all we can to support you. 
Please note we do not have enough spaces for all children eligible to attend this trip and place will be given on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
Next Steps: 

 Make a £25 payment to secure your child’ place via Wise Pay if they would like to go before the 23rd April 2021. 

If this is going to be difficult let us know. 

 We will send a video after the Easter holiday outlining all of the details regarding the trip including activities, 

daily routines, food, sleeping arrangements, medical arrangements and how we will keep your child safe.  You 

may wish to hold off on securing your child’s place until you have seen this. There will be a FORMS feedback 

link if you have any general query or anything specific to your child. 

If you have any questions please let us know. We very much hope that we are able to give your child this wonderful 
educational experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Head Teacher 

https://www.carltonlodge.org.uk/
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